

November 18th, 2019

Jennifer Astrologo Director of Corporate Services/Clerk Town of Kingsville 2021 Division Road North Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9

Via email: jastrologo@kingsville.ca

Dear Ms. Astrologo:

Re:

Local Health Care Services

Please be advised that Central Elgin Council discussed your correspondence respecting the above noted matter at their meeting dated Tuesday, November 12, 2019 and the following resolution was passed:

THAT: Correspondence received from the Town of Kingsville respecting their resolution to Premier Doug Ford regarding Local Health Care Services be <u>endorsed</u>.

Please feel free to contact me at the municipal office should you have any questions.

Yours truly.

Dianne Wilson

Deputy Clerk/Records Management Coordinator

Wilson

